
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 4/28/2014 6:41:04 PM 
To: Terrie D.' 'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: FW: Update - Carmel Incident of March 3, 2014 

We can't seem to keep our distribution list straight. Apologies. This is the transmittal letter. 
You already have the final report. 

From: I Redacted | 
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2014 6:22 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 
Cc: 'tyr@cpuc.ca.gov'; kab@cpuc.ca.gov; 'Lee, Dennis M.'; Sarina, Nathan; 'tdp@cpuc.ca.gov'; Gibson, 
Bill (Codes); Doll, Laura; |Redacted ~| 
Subject: Update - Carmel Incident of March 3, 2014 

Liza, 

Attached please find the latest update and the results of the analysis for the March 3, 
2014 incident in Carmel. Due to the size of the files referenced in the attached letter, 
the attachments will be sent separately via the CPUC FTP site. 

Sincerely, 

Redacted 

PG&E - Gas Operations, Regulatory Compliance 

6111 Bollinger Canyon Rd., San Ramon, CA 94583 Redacted 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0265859 
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